
  

 

 

Public Comments Invited on 

Finalists for Superior Court Commissioner Vacancy 

On December 3, 2024, the court’s Commissioner Hiring Committee interviewed six applicants 

for Pima County Superior Court’s for one current and possible future commissioner vacancies 

on its bench.  

 

The following candidates have been recommended to Superior Court Presiding Judge Danelle 

Liwski and Juvenile Court Presiding Judge Michael J. Butler for final consideration: 

 

Conatser, Soo, Esq.  

Kagie-Shutey, Marie, Esq.  

Hon. Metzger, Michelle 

Monro, Catherine, Esq.  

Wohlford, Jeff, Esq. 

 

The court invites public opinion. Written remarks should be submitted to Pima County  Superior Court 

Human Resources, e-mail: humanresources@sc.pima.gov; fax (520) 724-4253.  

 

Comments shall be accepted until Friday, December 6, by 8:00 a.m.  

Anonymous  comments will not be considered. 

 

Judges Liwski and Butler will conduct final interviews on December 9, 2024, and the selection 

will be announced shortly thereafter. 
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